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Soup Sisters Orangeville is launching

	Soup Sisters Orangeville is launching their first soup making event at Lavendar Blue Catering Feb. 26.

Soup Sisters Terry Doel, Vanessa Kreuzer and Lori Robertshaw are inviting the community to register and attend a fun-filled

evening creating four nutritious soups.

During the festivities, guests will enjoy wine, freshly baked bread, salad, and, of course, soup. The remainder of this freshly

prepared batch of soup will be packaged up and delivered to the women and children at Family Transition Place (FTP).

Registration is $95 for the initial launch, which includes an apron and the Soup Sisters cookbook. Subsequent monthly registration is

$55. These funds support the efforts of the not for profit Soup Sisters organization.

Gather your friends, co-workers, book club and/or neighbours and register to participate in a Soup Sisters event. Detailed

information, registration and the full Soup Sisters monthly event calendar is listed on their website at

http://www.soupsisters.org/bookings.php?city=orange

FTP is very grateful to be the recipient charity for these delicious, nurturing soups. the facility recognizes that healthy meals

contribute to a woman's emotional recovery and well-being.
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